
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 18, 2019 

 

 

Dear Club Presidents: 

 

Although I was District Governor in 1991-92, I still remember clearly my 

experience as a club president in 1981-82. It was a year that I still cherish.  It is 

a wonderful opportunity for you to lead your club to new heights. I have always 

told Rotarians that each year should be better than the last one. I hope that you 

“hit the ground running” on July one with great enthusiasm. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to encourage you to participate in Governor 

Stephen Albright’s NIGHT AT THE PAWSOX.  On Thursday August 29. He 

will throw out the first pitch, and every club will have an opportunity to bring 

guests onto the field with their club banners. This is a great night to have 

children with you to experience being on a real baseball field on which many 

great players have participated. It is an opportunity to invite children from clubs 

and organizations in your neighborhood who would probably never get onto a 

baseball field. Ticket prices are listed on the flyer, and you can see from the 

enclosed form that the PawSox really appreciate their fans. Parking is free and 

plentiful. 

 

Each year my club donates tickets to a children’s group and they do the rest. 

The kids love it and it makes a lasting memory of the game and Rotary. They 

meet us at the park and march with us onto the field. 

 

Please appoint someone in your club to chair this event and to get started early 

on ticket purchases and organization of the event for your club. ALL 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR TICKETS SHOULD BE MADE DIRECTLY WITH 

THE PAWSOX UTILIZING THE ATTACHED FORM. We will gather in the 

parking lot behind first base at 6:30. First come first in line, except that my 

club will follow the Governor’s club (first). Bring you club banner(s). 

 

All the best in your year as PRESIDENT. Hope to see you at the game. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Louis A. Marciano, PDG 1991-92 

 

  



 

 


